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Newsletter 21st April 2023   
 

Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  

 
Headteacher update  

 
Welcome back to what will be our last term of this academic year. The sun is shining, the children have re-
turned ready to learn and we are all looking forward to the learning adventures we have planned for this 
term.   
 
Our Christian Value for this half term is respect. We are learning about the importance of treating others with 
respect even if we sometimes do not agree with the way they behave or the things they say. We have also be-
gun thinking about how we should treat the things that belong to us and to other people respectfully. We will 
explore the value of respect in many different ways as we journey through this half term. Please see the 
attached home school values sheet to support your work on Respect at home with your child/ren.   
 
Affirmations – This term we have introduced an affirmation of the week linked to our MyHappyMinds work to 
support the children in increasing their self worth, self confidence and pride in themselves. This week’s affirma-
tion is: ‘WE GIVE EVERYTHING A GO.’   
 
Parent and carer evenings – Thank you for your continued support with these consultations, they are very im-
portant in ensuring we are all working together to ensure your child/children flourish throughout their journey 
with us at Sutton CE. As a staff, we are continually seeking ways to develop our communication with parents 
and carers further and the quality of our consultations. We would be very grateful if you could take a moment 
to provide brief feedback on the parent/carer consultation you have just experienced and the information that 
was shared with you. The feedback sheets will be handed out and should be in book bags today. There are also 
spare copies in the office if needed. 
   
I would like to wish you all a wonderful, sunny (hopefully!) weekend with family and friends.   
 
With very best wishes, 
 

Orla Gibbons 

 

Headteacher  
 
 
 



 

NOTICES 

What’s happening next……  
reminder of dates for your diary over the next two weeks 
 
Fri 31st March  Break up for Easter Holiday 
 
Mon 17th April  Staff Training Day—School Closed to pupils 
    National Offer Day for Primary Schools 
 
Tue 18th April  School Open for pupils —1st day of Summer Term 
    Parent and Carer Evening— online form sent out 27/03/23 
 
Thu 20th April  Parent and Carer Evening— online form sent out 27/03/23 
 
Tue 25th April  Year 6 Residential meeting @ 3:30pm in School Hall 
 
Wed 26th April  South Craven Maths Challenge—Selected pupils to return consent form asap  
 
** Each time a newsletter is sent out there will also be the Whole School Parents Planner sent out with updates in yellow ** 

PE Days 

Blossom— Tuesday and Friday  

Willow—Tuesday and Friday  

Birch— Monday and Friday (last swimming 03/05 then PE at 

school) 

Oak—Monday and Thursday (up to 05/05) 

        -  Monday and Friday (swimming from w/c 08/05) 

***Children to come in full PE kit on their PE day*** 

School Library Visits  

Library Opening Times— Please come and visit our 

wonderfully stocked library, there is an adult on hand 

to support.  

Monday— 3.20 to 3.35  

Wednesday — 3.20 to 3.35  

Thursday — 3.20 to 3.35  

  

 

 

myHappymind is all based around helping children to understand how their brain works and to support them in 

developing positive skills and habits to be their very best selves! myHappymind is delivered in school by our staff 

through a series of interactive lessons and then the children apply these learnings throughout the day. To further 

embed this learning and ensure that you are able to engage in these topics with your child, myHappymind has 

developed a set of resources for parents. These resources can be accessed online on your computer, or through 

an app on your phone. Why not come to one of our workshops next Thursday to find out more 

***Parent/Carer Workshop Thursday 27th April @ 09:15 and 14:25*** 

Communication to school 

The old class emails have now been disabled. If you need to get in contact with your child's class teacher please 

either call the office on 01535 632181 or send an email to admin@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk and put the 

subject For the attention of Class Teacher. This will then be forwarded on to the correct person. 



 

Notices  

Thank you  
 
Apologies this was missed off our previous newsletter.  
 
Every single child at Sutton CE took home an Easter Egg on Friday 31st 
March which was kindly donated by  
    Mr and Mrs Parker (Ruby and Rory’s Parents) 

 
Thank you to Mr and Mrs Parker for this very kind donation 
 

Attendance  

As you know attendance and punctuality play a very big and important part in your child’s school life. At Sutton 

CE, we are dedicated to ensuring our children get the best education possible and that means we will do whatever 

we can to support and assist our families where we can with attendance/punctuality.  

We aim to work in partnership with parents and other agencies to strive towards every pupil reaching at least 96% 

attendance.  

Attached to this weeks newsletter email there is a copy of our school attendance policy. Please could you take the 

time to read through as it details the expectations regarding punctuality, reporting absence, requesting leave of 

absence during term-time as well as the laws on school attendance. 

Requesting leave of absence during term-time must be submitted at least 2 weeks prior to the dates requested 

(where possible) regardless as to whether you feel it will be authorised or unauthorised.  A link to this form is here 

for ease. This link will also be on the school website shortly too. 

https://forms.office.com/e/xhdFthudUB 

Changes to normal pick up arrangements 

If there is going to be a different adult picking your child up than normal please pass this information to the school 

office as soon as possible. If this adult is not known to staff then a password will be requested before your child is 

handed over.  

If your child is in Year 5 or Year 6 permission can be requested to walk home unaccompanied (even if this is just a 

one-off) by completing the online form link below. Authorisation must be granted from the Headteacher before 

walking home can commence.  

https://forms.office.com/e/AT0xycDxCE 

Permission is granted by the Headteacher based on a number of points detailed in the online form, including the 

basis that the children return home first have a “hand over” to a parent/carer and then the decision is made to go 

to the park from the responsible adult.  

Permission is not given by school for children to go to the park, only directly home.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xhdFthudUB
https://forms.office.com/e/AT0xycDxCE


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Click on link below to book menu choices 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=m2fB0k_mzE6d80DP24E4B-

otvn9e7fdFndj7e1mxbERUNVNPMFZZVklHUzFGTFBDVDdDUzVTN1hZWS4u 

 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=m2fB0k_mzE6d80DP24E4B-otvn9e7fdFndj7e1mxbERUNVNPMFZZVklHUzFGTFBDVDdDUzVTN1hZWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=m2fB0k_mzE6d80DP24E4B-otvn9e7fdFndj7e1mxbERUNVNPMFZZVklHUzFGTFBDVDdDUzVTN1hZWS4u


 

Bobbins  

Bobbins Notices  
Please book in via the School Comms app.  
If you have any queries or questions in regards to Bobbins, please contact the 
team using the Bobbins email address directly.  
 
When collecting from Bobbins please call the Bobbins mobile 07547 196821 

bobbins@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 

We are excited to announce that we are changing the way we run our after 

school club starting Tuesday 18th April 2023.  

 

Enrichment clubs will run from 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

each day and then Bobbins will be either till 4:30pm 

or 5:30pm. If your child is booked in Bobbins, they 

will automatically access the enrichment activity. If 

your child/ren are staying for the Bobbins session 

until 5.30pm, they will be offered a snack from our 

new after school club 3-week rota menu. This will 

then be followed by outside play (weather/ light de-

pendent), toys, Lego, jigsaws etc.  

 

 

Summer Term 1 - Enrichment After School Club  

We are excited to be able to offer a range of new en-

richment activities after school. These will start Tues-

day 18th April for all children. All activities will run for 1 

hour, from 3:20pm till 4:30pm on a 3-week rota. There 

will be a charge of £5.50 per session.  

 

 

 

All places and payments must be booked via school comms or the gateway app to secure a place, please click the 

relevant option. You do not need to be attending Bobbins after school care to attend the enrichment clubs. These 

are available for all children each day. The cut off for booking a place for Bobbins or the Enrichment clubs is now 

5.30pm the night before.  

 

  

 



 

Flourishing together  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


